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Publication Date: January 28, 2019 
School Update ID: SU 2019-03  
 
Subject: Governor Kemp Announces Closure of State Offices  
 

Due to the potential impact of the approaching winter weather, Governor Kemp has announced 

state government offices in the effected areas, including the Georgia Student Finance 

Commission, will be closed tomorrow, Tuesday, January 29. View the complete press release 

from the Governor’s Office.  

  

As a result of the closure, disbursements for all scholarships, grants and loan programs will not 

be processed during this time. We expect to resume normal operations on Wednesday, January 

30 and will process all disbursements as soon as possible thereafter.  

 

We apologize for the delay and any inconvenience.  
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